
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  28th April 2023 

English 

In English this week, we have continued reading our Greek 
myth, Theseus and the Minotaur. We have begun to explore 

the inner thoughts of different characters and today we imag-
ined we were in a labyrinth like Theseus. What an incredible 
experience for the children!  Next week we will be using ono-

matopoeia and alliteration to describe his 
battle with the Min- otaur.  

 

 

 

Maths 

This week, our marvelous mathematicians have continued 
their learning in fractions. They have delved deeper into non-
unit fractions of a set of objects, reasoning with fractions of 

an amount and finished the week with an assessment on their 
knowledge of fractions. Next week, we will be starting a block 

of lessons on Money!  

Money, Money, Money! It’s so funny in a rich man’s world – 
(song by ABBA) 

History 

The children have learnt more about Ancient Greeks this week 
with the focus being on Alexander the Great. The children 

leant about his life and devised questions that they would like 
to ask him about his life  

PE 

Year 3 teachers continue to impress the children with their 
amazing fitness and PE skills this week. We have started our 

practice for sports week, which includes running in races, golf 
and long jump. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Kings coronation celebration—5th May. 
Street food will be the served in lunch bags. 
Children can grab a bag and sit outside, 
weather permitting. During the afternoon 
the classes will complete activities linked to 
the coronation. 

 Priory friends coffee morning—17th May 
from 9.00—10.00. Come and join this meet-
ing to learn what being involved with this 
organisation means and for an opportunity 
to join the Friends. 

 Wear it Green Day : Friday 19th May. 
Wear it Green for mental health. Best 
Dress Competition. 

 Priory School Jubilee – we are going to 
celebrate the school’s opening on Friday 
8th September. The school will have been 
open for 70 Years! 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford                         3Moore:                                    3Wicks:      

Word of the Week:       experiment 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Doodle maths 

We have a handful of children that are com-
pleting doodle maths on a regular basis. Chil-
dren have been provided with their log in de-
tails  - if they do not have them, please speak 

to the class teacher. It would be fantastic to see 
ore children use this valuable resource. 


